

October 12, 2020

David Nisivoccia, President & CEO San Antonio Housing Authority 818 S. Flores San Antonio, TX 78204

Dear Mr. Nisivoccia:

The Conservation Society of San Antonio is dedicated to conserving the architectural, cultural and natural heritage of the San Antonio region.

The Alazan-Apache Courts housing project on the West Side is an important part of the city's cultural heritage. Recently, the Courts were named to the National Trust for Historic Preservation's Eleven Most Endangered List for the United States.

We would like to help you find redevelopment solutions for the Alazan Courts that would preserve the rich community heritage represented by those buildings. Our office was recently contacted by a developer who would be interested in such a rehabilitation project. We would be happy to share this information with you.

Sincerely,

pc: Dr. Sarah Gould, MACRI

Graciela Sanchez, Esperanza Peace & Justice Center



October 12, 2020

Dr. Ana Margarita "Cha" Guzman Chair, Board of Directors San Antonio Housing Authority 818 S. Flores San Antonio, TX 78204

Dear Dr. Guzman:

The Conservation Society of San Antonio is dedicated to conserving the architectural, cultural and natural heritage of the San Antonio region.

The Alazan-Apache Courts housing project on the West Side is an important part of the city's cultural heritage. Recently, the Courts were named to the National Trust for Historic Preservation's Eleven Most Endangered List for the United States.

We would like to help you find redevelopment solutions for the Alazan Courts that would preserve the rich community heritage represented by those buildings. Our office was recently contacted by a developer who would be interested in such a rehabilitation project. We would be happy to share this information with you.

Sincerely,

Patti Zaiontz, President

Patti Zaionty

pc: Dr. Sarah Gould, MACRI

Graciela Sanchez, Esperanza Peace & Justice Center